% JASPER COUNTY TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE
Jasper County Clementa C. Pinckney Government
Building, Council Chambers

November 12, 2019 4:00 P.M.

Meeting Minutes

COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT: Rudolph Smith, Leo Gaston, Weldon Wall Alex

Flint, and Freddie L. Brantley

. CALL TO ORDER: Meeting called to order at 4:00 PM by Mr. Rudolph Smith
Il. INVOCATION: Led by Mr. Freddie L. Brantley

. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE: E£veryone in Attendance

IV. APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES: Minutes approved by committee members
V. PUBLIC COMMENTS: Ao Public Comments

VI. NEW BUSINESS: No New Business

Vil. OLD BUSINESS:

A. MALZONE M. RUSSELL - PRESENTATION OF COUNTY WIDE ROAD PROJECT
Mr. Russell distributed to the cormmitiee a “Prioritized Listing” of every road in
the County that SCDOT owns. Mr. Russell highlighted/ranked the top fourteen

(14) roads need resuriacing. Mr. Russell explained the nomenclature of the



listing and how it is used to determine the worst roads needing work. He
reviewed the roads that are receiving Federal Funding. He also informed the
committee that an "Assessment” of the county roads condition is done every
two (2) years. Mr. Rudy Smith, Vice-Chairman, wanted to know the progress of
the roads already funded. Mr. Russell informed Mr. Smith to request a
“Continuous Update” on the progress of the roads already funded from Mr.
Michael Fulmer, Lowcountry Program Director. The committee members
requested to do a ride-a-long with Mr. Russell so they can see the condition of
the roads themselves.

B. DALE TERRY — UPDATE ON COUNTY ROAD ROCKING: Mr. Terry informed
the committee that he is very please things are going well. They are stilf
receiving rocks and still doing some touch-ups on the Old House and Bolden
Hall roads. Mr. Smith asked Mr. Terry to check out the condition at Saulsberry
Landing (check out the rip-rap). Mr. Freddie Brantley wanted to know how
they determine what road needs to be rocked. Mr. Terry further explained.

C. DALE TERRY - UPDATE ON TOOMERVILLE RECYCLING CENTER: Mr. Terry
stated the project is progressing, and he spoke with Ms. Kattie Woodruff, in

the Planning Development Department about permits for packers.

VIll. ADJOURN: T7here being no further business to discuss, a motion was made by Mr.

Freddie Brantley and seconded by Mr. Leo Gatson to adjourn.



